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Month Newsletter 
Issue # 8  |    4/8/2011 

WHEN:  Tuesday, April 12, 2011—11:55am-1:00pm  
TOPIC:  “Gardening with Tony’s Grove” 
LOCATION:  Hamilton’s, 2427 North Main, North Logan 
 
Buffet lunch will begin at 11:55 a.m.   Cost for the luncheon is $12 for members and $14 for non-
members.  Those interested in attending should RSVP using the WIB website.   
Registration must be completed by Monday, April 11 at 9 a.m.   
Follow the link to begin the sign-up process.   http://womeninbusiness.usu.edu/ 
 
Once you are on the webpage, click on the “Monthly Luncheons” tab located on the left side of the screen.  Click the 
RSVP online option located in the center of the page.  Fill in your personal information and click the submit button.  
 
If you would like to pay for the luncheon or your annual membership dues, click on the “Registration” tab located on the 
left side of the screen. Follow the instructions on the screen. 
 
NOTE: If you do not pre-register for the lunch you are not guaranteed a meal. If you 
do pre-register but are unable to attend, please notify Tammy by noon on the 
Monday before the program. Otherwise you will be charged for your meal. Thank you. 

 
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 
Next WIB Luncheon: May 10, 2011.  Please mark your calendars  
 

 

   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Since 1976, CAPSA has been offering services for local victims of domestic violence and 
sexual assault. In 2010, CAPSA provided shelter for over 400 individual in crisis. As 
CAPSA founder Jenny Box once said, “I can only conclude that this organization exists 
because it needs to exist, because it was meant to be. When the need is greatest, someone 
in our community always steps forward and saves the day.” 
We thank all those who have stepped forward to save the day for CAPSA as an 
organization. 
 
CAPSA will be hosting their 3rd Annual  5K Run from Violence and 1 Mile Family 
Walk on April 16, 2011 at 10:00am.  You can register online now at www.capsa.org  
You can also set up your own personal fundraising page and help raise donations for 
CAPSA. All proceeds will directly benefit local victims of domestic violence and sexual 
assault. Help “Save the Day” for CAPSA! 
 

Please respond to our survey regarding our meetings and scholarship 
Click here to take WIB Survey regarding meetings and raffles 

Please help Women in Business improve and 
take two short surveys, here are the links: 

Survey on Meetings and Scholarship 
Survey on Newsletter and General WIB 

Information 

 

http://womeninbusiness.usu.edu/
http://www.capsa.org/
http://www.surveymonkey.com/s/5WBKJD9
http://www.surveymonkey.com/s/5WBKJD9
http://www.surveymonkey.com/s/526TM9W
http://www.surveymonkey.com/s/526TM9W


 
 

 
 
  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 
 
Spring is slowing moving in to Cache County. What a wonderful time to live in this beautiful 
valley and watch the colors of nature as the world awakens. For many of us, this is the time 
when our thoughts turn to sprucing up our yards and planting gardens. I am excited to join 
with you on April 12th at Hamilton’s and hear from the growing experts at Tony’s Grove. 
They will share fun and practical ideas for planting and beautifying our yards. I hope to see 
you all there. 
 
This is also the time of year when we prepare to award our WIB scholarships to help 
women in our community pursue higher educational opportunities. The scholarship 
presentation luncheon will be held Tuesday, May 10, at the USU Conference Center. It is not 
too late to have your business donate to our scholarship fund. You can send your donation 
to Women in Business, Attention Cindy Johnson, WIB Treasurer, Lewiston State Bank, P.O. 
Box 32, Lewiston, UT 84320. Any amount is greatly appreciated and will be put to good use. 
Also, please consider buying extra raffle tickets at our April luncheon. Every dollar goes to 
our scholarship fund. I extend special appreciation to the efforts of our scholarship board 
chairs and committee, who will be selecting the award recipients this month. 
 
Thanks for all you do to support Women in Business. It is an honor and a privilege to know 
and network with each of you.  
Debbie Ostrander 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

The Cache Entrepreneurial Council (CEC) sponsors a 
luncheon on the first Wednesday every other month 
from 11:30-1PM at the Iron Gate Grill at a cost of 
$10. All are welcome and reservations are required.  
 
Please RSVP to cachecec@gmail.com 
For more information call 435-797-9610 
  
CEC is a voluntary organization formed in 2008 to 
support entrepreneurial ventures by: 

1. providing networking opportunities 
2. partnering with northern Utah business 

resource entities 
3. sharing business expertise and experiences 
4. promoting recognition  

Next luncheon is scheduled for May 4, 2011 
 

 

Please take a moment and 
take our survey regarding 
the WIB Newsletter.  You can 
find the survey at this link  
 

Survey on WIB Newsletter 
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